Birch Creek Recreation Water Supply Corporation

December 2023

Board Members

Ray Jahn

President

Alan Claxton

Vice President

John Brahm

Treasurer

DeeDee Stevens

Secretary

Sherrie Corley Robert Gill

Maria Green

Member(s) at Large



Cover pipes prepare for cold

Tips for Winterizing your home.

Winterizing isn't just for the outside, check the inside for gaps in the windowsill and caulk around them.

Cover your outside faucets, and exposed pipes you can use towels if you don't have the insulated covers.

Have your heater serviced, it can help with keeping the inside pipes warm.





Our next meeting will be on March 2, 2024, at 10:00 AM this will be the annual meeting.

WE NEED YOU!!! to get involved in the community consider joining the water board, Send in your resumes. Positions that are up for re-election are Vice President, Treasurer, and 3 members at large. All resumes need to be turned in by mid December so we can get the ballots out on time. We appreciate everyone.

Neighborhood News

Post Oak Savannah is offering classes for rainwater harvesting on 1-26-24 @1:00-3:00 and 5-2-24 from 9-1, classes are free.

if you would like your invoice emailed each month, please send an email to bcrwsc@aol.com to let Anita know and include your account number.

**Starting February
1st 2024, the base rate
for water will be
going up from the
current rate of \$58.35
to \$59.35, this is to
cover utilities and
meter rates**

Mailing address: 472 Barbara Somerville, Texas 77879

Office Hours: 7:30 AM to 2:00 PM
Tuesday through Friday

Phone: 979-535-8085

Go check out our new webpage https://bcrwsc.myruralwater.com.

Bill Pay: Logon and use the URL <u>HTTPS://bcrwsc.abswebserver.com</u>.

Please follow the prompts to set up your account and pay online.